
 
 

Facing the Challenges Ahead 

Business ‘more or less’ as usual 

hgkc has always been a virtual team, and we want to assure you all that 
we will continue to provide advice and help as though it were “business 
as usual” - we have always been on the end of the phone for our clients 
and will continue to be there.   

However, in line with the guidance we are receiving, we are making 
arrangements for future workshops and meetings to be run online. 

Finding a following wind 

 

It has been said that ‘a sailor who 
doesn’t know where they are 
going cannot expect to find a 
following wind’.  
 
We believe business can and 
must still carry on through this 
crisis.  
 
We are developing a series of free 
webinars to help you plan and 
navigate your way through the 
challenging times that we are all 
facing. 
 

 


